
Exhibit K - ASVAB 
Strike all text beginning on page 71, line 1 through page 72, line 14 and insert the following: 

(g) Armed services vocational aptitude battery. 

(i) Meet standard on the armed forces qualification test (AFQT) portion of the armed services vocational 
aptitude battery test (ASVAB) by scoring at least the minimum established by the military for eligibility 
to serve in a branch of the armed services at the time that the student takes the assessment.  SBE will 
post eligibility scores at least annually by September 1st.  Each student may choose to meet either the 
posted minimum score the year a student takes the armed services vocational aptitude battery or the 
score posted by the SBE on a later date prior to the student turning twenty-one years of age.  

(ii) The school must inform the students taking the armed services vocational aptitude battery about the 
minimum eligibility score required by each branch of the military as well as information about eligibility 
requirements for specific military occupations.  Schools are encouraged to schedule an ASVAB Career 
Exploration Program Interpretation seminar after the test so students can participate in high school and 
beyond planning and learn about available military and non-military occupations they have an aptitude 
for.  The state board of education will maintain a web page with information about military occupation 
requirements and minimum eligibility scores required by each branch of the military. 

(iii) Schools that offer the armed services vocational aptitude battery test must inform students 
regarding the ways in which their scores and personal information might be shared, per the agreement 
between the school and the United States Department of Defense which administers the armed services 
vocational aptitude battery. Each student must be given prior written notice of the option to decide 
whether the school can release the student’s ASVAB scores to military recruiters for contact. A school 
administrator, teacher, or counselor must also explain and offer this option to the students on the day 
of the test. 

(iv) This pathway does not require students to meet the physical or other requirements for military 
enlistment, require enlistment, or require students release their scores to the military for purposes of 
recruitment. 

(v) Satisfying this pathway does not require students to meet the separate English and mathematics 
graduation pathway requirements of pathway options (a) through (f) of this subsection. 
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